
8TH GRADE PARENT 
MEET & GREET

Current 8th grade parents are invited to attend
a meet & greet with the Kempner High School
Counselors on February 3, 2017. Counselors
will be available to answer questions
regarding 2017-18 Course Selection. If you
would like to attend, please follow the link
below to sign-up.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EAF
AE29AAF94-8thgrade2

For additional information, please contact the
Kempner Counseling office at (281) 634-2315.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EAFAE29AAF94-8thgrade2


8TH GRADE PARENT NIGHT & 
SPRING OPEN HOUSE
KEMPNER HIGH SCHOOL
FEBRUARY 1, 2017
6:30 PM – 8:00 PM

There will be a course selection presentation 
held in the auditorium at 6:30 pm. 
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